
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Department of Commerce 

Report on Seminar/Webinar and Workshops 

2018-2019 

Keeping in mind the implementation of GST, two workshops were 
organized by the department of Commerce jointly with IQAC: 

1. On “GST & E-Filling” on 01/03/2019. There were about 22 
students’ participants and  

2. On “Implementation of GST and Basic of Information 
Technology” on 01/12/2018 by NSHM UDAAN Skill 
Foundation. There were about 48 students’ participants. Both 
were successful. 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 


